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PRESS RELEASE 

 

EU Ambassador Christina Lassen strongly condemns  
terrorist bombings in Bourj al-Barajneh  

 
 

The Head of the Delegation of the European Union to Lebanon, Ambassador Christina 
Lassen, joins all Lebanese in shock over yesterday's terrorist bombings in Bourj al-
Barajneh neighbourhood of Beirut that resulted in the loss of many lives and left 
hundreds wounded.  

Ambassador Lassen said: "Yesterday's bombings were among the deadliest in recent 
years. The European Union expresses its solidarity with the families of those killed and 
injured, and with the people of Lebanon during this day of national mourning. It was a 
deplorable act that the European Union forcefully condemns." 

She added: "The European Union stands firm by Lebanon in the fight against terrorism 
and fully supports the Government and all the security agencies in their efforts to restore 
order and maintain security and stability." 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


